Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I, Councillor Derek Antrobus Lead Member for Planning in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph J(a)1, of the Scheme of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby accept the target price submission of Urban Vision (Highway Services) in the sum of £254,925.33, to carry out the refurbishment works to the 3 No subways at Pendleton, including authority for the expenditure of £27,447.23 design and supervision fees 
The Reasons are to address concerns about the condition and safety of the subways, to encourage greater usage and to avoid pedestrians risking at grade crossing of the roundabout 

Assessment of Risk Low

The source of funding is Block 3 Transport Capital Programme 2010/2011 
Legal Advice obtained yes 
Tony Hatton
Financial Advice obtained yes Peter Butterworth

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.
Report submitted to Lead Member for Planning on 9th February, 2011
Contact Officer:
Paul Hirst



Tel No 0161 779 4904
	*
This decision is not subject to consideration by another Lead Member/Director
	(

	*          This document records a key decision, but was not included in the Council’s Forward Plan and it has been dealt with under the emergency procedure.
	

	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the
            Sustainable Regeneration Scrutiny Committee.
	(


Signed: Councillor Derek Antrobus
Lead Member for Planning

Date: 9th February, 2011
*
This decision was published on Thursday, 10th February, 2011.
*
This decision will come in force on Friday, 18th February, 2011 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

